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January 10, 2023 
 
 
Dear Marist of Champagnat, 
 
 
BRO. MIKE’S NEW MISSION LAND: BAGLADESH 
 
Bro Mike has been in a discernment process with Bro. Superior 
General, his Council and me. The outcome is the invitation to be a 
missionary in Bangladesh joining the Marist District of Asia (MDA). 
He is in the process of moving there. He is working on this with Bro. 
Canisio, the District Superior of MDA. 
 
Bro. Canisio and his council have proposed the following process: 

 To begin the process of visa to Bangladesh. 
 To join the Community of Talit in West Bengal, India. Bros. Malngmei and Jiji are 

in this community.  Mike will begin studying Bangla the language used in 
Bangladesh, while assisting the community. 

 
Mike is planning to leave for West Bengal by the end of January. Thanks Mike for your 
committed service in the Province of South Asia. Be assured of our blessings and 
prayers for your commitment in the new mission. 
 
 
BRO. FARANCIS AT INTERNATIONAL MARIST MISSION COMMISSION MEETING 

 
International Marist Mission Commission is taking place at Our 
Generalate in Rome these days. It started on the 9th January and will 
finish on the 13th January. Farancis is our representative of Asia. We 
would like to offer our prayerful support to Farancis and all other 
participants of the meeting.  Farancis will return to Sargodha by 16th 
January. 
 
 
 

 
Your brother, 
 
 
Bro. Nicholas Fernando 
Provincial  
 


